
Submitter: Wendy Fullerton 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Education 

Measure: SB767 

I am writing in support of Senate Bill 767. I do not believe it is either reasonable or 

practical for a charter school to be physically located in any district other than the 

sponsoring district. I believe it was an oversight on the part of the sponsors of the 

original charter school bill to not clarify that only ‘virtual’ charter schools can be 

located in a non-sponsoring district. Please pass SB 767! 


